
From:  MICHAEL BRITTAIN <rammjb@aol.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 12:16:24 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millennium Towers
 

I wish to state my total opposition to this construction project.  It could continue only if it is 
a third as high as proposed.
Would be great win Las Vegas but not in such a dense site as Hollywood Blvd.  It’s just 
inappropriate.

Michael Brittain
2228 Vista Del Mar Pl
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